
FREE DENTAL SCREENINGS 

Rutgers School of Dental Medicine 

110 Bergen Street Newark, NJ 

 

 

Rutgers School of Dental Medicine senior students will be taking their board licensing 

exam on Saturday March 5th and Sunday March 6th and are performing FREE dental 

screenings now! This screening includes an exam and x-rays. For your convenience, 

screenings will be brief and can be scheduled during the day (M-F, 10am-4pm) or in the 

evening (M-Th, 4-6:30pm). 
 

The screening process and board licensing exam are a fantastic experience for pre-dental 

students! This unique opportunity provides a behind-the-scenes look at what is widely 

considered the most important day of dental school. You will also have an insider’s look at 

the Rutgers School of Dental Medicine clinics, meet faculty and current students, learn about 

diagnosing dental disease, and get a great story to tell in your dental school interview! 
 

If your screening shows that you qualify as a board exam patient and you are able to participate in the 

exam, the dental treatment provided that day will be free and you will be compensated for your time and 

participation. In order to participate, you must be available to be at the Rutgers School of Dental Medicine 

in Newark for the entire day of Saturday March 5th and/or Sunday March 6th.  If you do not qualify for the 

specific needs of the board licensing exam, we are happy to provide information on becoming a regular 

patient of the dental school. 

 

What we are looking for: 

 Patients 18 or older 

 Patients with all or most of their teeth 

 Patients with small cavities (Not sure? That’s what the screening exam is for!) 

 Patients who are overdue for a cleaning by 1-4 years 

 Patients who have a history of “periodontal disease” and are overdue for a cleaning 

 

To schedule a screening appointment or get more information, please email or call: 

 

rsdm2016dentalscreening@gmail.com 
(862)-251-8558 or (862)-205-3602 or (732)-692-3930 

 

Please share this information with anyone who may fit the criteria and is interested in a free screening. 

The whole senior class appreciates your participation in our licensure process! 


